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 I am writing  to oppose HB 1530 -Cap and Trade!  Oregon is only at .1% which is the level of life itself, we emit
carbon which the trees need to survive and make the oxygen for our very survival.  This is nothing more than a
money making scheme. If we are in such danger of losing our planet then we must help the countries contributing;
which is NOT Oregon!
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